
NORTHERN IRELAND INFORMATION SERVICE

23 July 2003

For further information please contact Brian Kirk on 02890 258900

Press Office, Castle Buildings, Stormont, Belfast, BT4 3SG
Tel: (028) 9052 8220 Fax: (028) 9052 8280 / 8478 / 8482

Announcing the decision, Mr Murphy said: “I am pleased to announce that proposals 
to provide support for Irish Language film and television are currently being 
developed. Subject to a satisfactory business case, a fund, which will be in the 
region of £12m over 3 years, will be confirmed during the summer months.

“I am also pleased to announce that, in line with the Government’s commitment in 
the Joint Declaration to encourage support to be made available to an Ulster- 
Scots academy, work has now begun on the development of a business case”.
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business case for an Ulster - Scots academy.


